
 

 

 

 
  
 
 

Press release 
Stockholm, February 18, 2002 
 
Adera’s Extraordinary General Meeting  
 

On February 18, 2002, the Extraordinary General Meeting of Adera AB (publ) 
resolved to approve the sale of all the shares in the subsidiary Blanking i 
Malmö AB. 
  
For further information, contact: 
  
Rolf Jansson, President and CEO, Adera AB 
+46 705 72 72 02 
    
  


